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October 11, 2019

Eric Babson

babson@math.ucdavis.edu

1094 Cragmont Avenue

Berkeley CA, 94708

Dear Mr Vice President:

I am concerned about Presidential incapacity. Section four of the 25th

amendment is now looking relevant. The President’s incapacity with foreign

affairs this week has been striking. Even most evangelical Christians find

that abandoning our Kurdish allies to be slaughtered is wrong. Most of

the country understands that pressing foreign governments to smear his

opponents is wrong. Federal prosecutors have observed that the sale by

Messrs. Parnas and Fruman of his political favors was wrong. The plan to

scrap the open skies treaty reminds us of his incapacity to even check with

anyone who might understand the effects. Several courts today found him

incapable of cobbling together a coherent argument to keep his taxes secret

or further torment immigrants. Most glaring however is Mr Cipollone’s

letter declaring the President’s incapacity to obey the constitution.

Please assure me that you will convey to Congress the President’s in-

capacity as per the 25th amendment.

I am very proud to be a US resident and a large part of that derives

from our constitutional government.

Sincerely,

Eric Babson


